
InSinkErator 
Employee 
Health Center

Working together to help 
you stay healthy
About us

The InSinkErator Employee Health Center, in 
partnership with Ascension Wisconsin, works 
with employees and their family members to 
achieve health and wellness goals by providing 
services ranging from primary and preventive 
care and chronic disease management.

The health center is available to all active 
employees of InSinkErator (whether the 
employee is covered under InSinkErator’s 
medical insurance or not). Any spouse, 
domestic partner or dependent children aged 
2 or older who are covered under the 
employee’s medical insurance through 
InSinkErator can also use the health center.

What sets us apart

The InSinkErator Employee Health Center 
provides accessible health and wellness 
resources that improve the well-being of 
employees and their dependents. The staff 
provides high quality care to treat, reverse and 
prevent disease that match each individual’s
needs.

Clinic visits

Services offered

The InSinkErator Employee Health Center can 
serve as your primary care provider or will 
work in collaboration with your established 
primary care physician. The clinic provides 
comprehensive services including:

• Annual physical exams/wellness exams

• Sports physicals

• Sick visits

• Onsite medication prescribing

• Chronic condition management/education

• Nutrition Education

• Women’s & Men’s Health

• Immunizations and vaccinations

• Point of care testing and lab draws

Preventive exams and health screenings

• Behavioral health screenings

• Cervical cancer/PAP smear

• Prostate cancer

• Blood pressure checks

• Skin cancer



Ascension Wisconsin

Convenient care
when and where
you need it

To learn more or to schedule an 
appointment scan the QR code or 
call the clinic at 262-598-5306

InSinkerator Employee Health 
Center
4700 21st Street 
Racine, WI
t: 262-598-5306

Health Center Hours
Monday-Friday: 6 a.m.-2:30 p.m.

What does it cost to visit the health center?

The copay is $20 per visit. The health center does not 
submit the office visit copay to the insurance company 
(lab charges are submitted to the insurance, if applicable).
If employees wish to
submit the copay to their insurance, they can pick up the 
forms in the health center.

Copay options are credit card, FSA debit card or HSA debit 
card. Payroll deduction is not offered.

If the nurse practitioner/doctor wants to see the patient 
back for a follow-up appointment (within two weeks of the 
initial consultation), one follow up is allowed without 
having to pay another copay.

Wellness-related (preventive care) visits are not subject to 
a copay per the Affordable Care Act. Blood pressure 
checks and blood draws are not subject to a copay.
However, if lab work has to be sent out for analysis, those 
charges will be billed tothe patient’s medical insurance.


